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The meeting began at 4:05 pm 

Ms. Anderson greeted the attendees. The April meeting minutes were read and accepted without 

objection.  

Dr. Esther Dubrovsky gave a presentation on breast cancer awareness and answered many questions.   

Ms. Rayna Headrick educated the attendees on the uses of essential oils. 

Ralph Wilkins gave a report on the attendance for the 2017 employee wellness fair and took suggestions 

regarding vendors and venues.  It was noted that parking was a negative factor at this year’s event. 

Mr. Todd Schoppe proposed an elementary track and field event, which was well-received by the group.  

Concerns included how the event would impact testing, as well as transportation to and from the event. 

The meeting was adjourned thereafter. 


